EAGLE SCOUT PATH RESTORATION PROJECT

In Spring 2015 Scout Stephen He restored a walking path in the Village of Green Trails Park as his Eagle Scout
community service project. Stephen arranged for a group of volunteers to help, and for Parkway Schools to
donate and deliver truckloads of wood mulch for the path. Stephen and his volunteers cut back growth and
removed fallen limbs and debris, and over a period of a couple weeks Stephen and his assistants
wheelbarrowed the mulch onto the path area. The result is a beautiful path approximately 350 long and 6-8
feet wide through the Green Trails Park woodlands near Green Trails School. Thank you to Stephen and his
group of volunteers for helping to improve the Park, for all the hard work, and for doing such a beautiful job
for the benefit of the community. Congratulations to Stephen He for earning the rank of Eagle Scout!






